
Dear [Tenant's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our ongoing efforts to enhance the living 

experience at [Property Name], we would appreciate your feedback regarding the landscaping 

services provided on the premises. 

Your insights are valuable to us, and we would like to know: 

• How satisfied are you with the current landscaping? (Excellent, Good, Fair, Poor) 

• Are there specific areas that you feel need improvement? 

• Any additional comments you would like to share? 

Please reply to this email with your feedback by [Date]. Your thoughts will help us make our 

property a better place for all residents. 

Thank you for your cooperation! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Company Name] 

[Contact Information] 


